
IN THE UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 

FOR THE NORTHERN DISTRICT OF IOWA 

IN THE MATTER OF 

THE ELECTRONIC FILING OF 
TRANSCRIPTS 

PUBLIC 

ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER 

No. 08-AO-0009-P 

At its September 2007 session, the Judicial Conference of the United States 

("Judicial Conference") approved a new policy ("Policy") to make electronic transcripts 

of court proceedings available to the public. In relevant part, the policy provides: 

a. A transcript provided to a court by a court reporter or
transcriber will be available at the office of the clerk of
court for inspection only, for a period of 90 days after it
is delivered to the clerk;

b. During the 90-day period, a copy of the transcript may
be obtained from the court reporter or transcriber at the
rate established by the Judicial Conference, the
transcript will be available within the court for internal
use, and an attorney who obtains the transcript from the
court reporter or transcriber may obtain remote
electronic access to the transcript through the court's
CM/ECF system for purposes of creating hyperlinks to
the transcript in court filings and for other purposes; and

c. After the 90-day period has ended, the filed transcript
will be available for inspection and copying in the
clerk's office and for download from the court's
CM/ECF system through the judiciary's PACER
system.
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The United States District Court for the Northern District of Iowa ("Court") will 

adhere to the Policy in a manner consistent with the Judicial Conference's written guidance 














